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February 16, 1970

Dear Ancel:

Just & note to tell you what a delightful
job you did in "Essentiality of Prevention." I read
an awful lot of these sorts of things and I think yours
is far and away the best. Believe,it or not, I do not
want you to do anything!

Best regards,

—
Irvine H. Page, M.D.

Dr. Ancel Keys

Iab. Physiological Hygiene
University of Minnesota
Minneapolis 55455
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229-2200



